
 

 

April 2024 

Notice Regarding Updated Walgreens Boots Alliance, Inc. Code of Conduct and Ethics 

We recently updated our Code of Conduct and Ethics (the “Code”), which applies to our Board of 

Directors and all of our officers and employees, including our principal executive officer, principal 

financial officer, principal accounting officer and controller. We review the Code periodically and amend 

the Code as appropriate. The changes to the Code, which are effective as of April 1rd, 2024, include, but 

are not limited to, the following: 

 Minor text updates 

 Select formatting and photography updates 

 Update that now reflects our new CEO, Tim Wentworth  

 Removal of inactive Compliance and Ethics hotline phone numbers  
 

The foregoing summary of the changes to the Code is qualified in its entirety by reference to the full text of 
the Code, a copy of which has been posted at: 

https://investor.walgreensbootsalliance.com/governance#governance 

https://nam02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Finvestor.walgreensbootsalliance.com%2Fgovernance%23governance&data=05%7C02%7Cjacqueline.meza%40walgreens.com%7C7b0042950e82483153c308dc43a67d32%7C92cb778e8ba74f34a0114ba6e7366996%7C0%7C0%7C638459629555042021%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=L682kkbfiLUH1o30cXpX7BHyKuucHiIduoYjcjXLeG0%3D&reserved=0

